TBI Admin meeting  14 May 2020  online
From: Martin Sherring <martin@pennyandmartin.co.uk>

To: 'TBI Admin' <admin@transitionblackisle.org>

Sent: 13/05/2020 21:18:03

Subject: Posters and graphics



Sorry to be late with this, but as everyone knows, we have been speaking to Crockett Cresswell and Sarah Holder about poster design and related graphics issues.
Julie, Peter and I spoke to them a few weeks ago, and I had a follow-up call earlier today.

Crockett was a director of Transition Stroud in Gloucestershire for 2 years where his main role was helping local groups with marketing and promoting their projects. More recently he built and still maintains Transition Lichfield’s website. When they decided to make a new life in Scotland part of the reason for moving to the Black Isle was being close to everything a transition initiative brings to the local community. Crockett and Sarah had their own graphic design business, but now want to concentrate on Shiatsu and Qi Gong.

They are prepared to produce TBI’s posters and to give input into other graphic design issues. Their view is that a good poster has an immediate attraction, makes it easy for people to see whether they are interested in the subject and makes it clear how they can follow up their interest. I talked to them about the market posters; they were confident they could come up with a template poster design for each market which would give the feel that the markets were part of the same family, but each had its own identity. Market organisers would then be able to add detail each month. Crockett and Sarah would also be able to advise on how best to present the info on social media – for instance, ensuring that the poster was engaging and didn’t have too much detail, but included a link to more information, so for instance anyone who wanted a list of market stallholders could find it, and from that pick up links to each stallholder’s Facebook page or website. That project is going to have to wait until we can re-start the markets, but in the meantime they are also prepared to look at the “mini-market” poster. I have contacted those involved with the Culbokie and N Kessock market to get their reactions to this.

I think they will be a very valuable addition to TBI, and I strongly recommend we accept their offer! In addition to the posters, in due course there is scope to involve them in the look of our various Facebook pages and groups (most of which don’t even mention TBI, let alone project a recognisable identity) and any other visual material we produce.

Julie, could you add this to the agenda as an item requiring decision?

Martin

